
 

 
For more information on the project, call the 24-hour project information hotline: 206-205-9186, 

email caryn.sengupta@kingcounty.gov or visit http://www.kingcounty.gov/murraytank  

Alternative Formats Available 

206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 

May 20, 2016 
Good afternoon,  
 
To keep the project on schedule, King County’s contractor will begin working regularly on Saturdays at 
the Murray CSO Control Project site, as needed, for the remainder of the project. Regular Saturday 
work will begin as early as Saturday, May 21. Normal work hours on Saturdays are 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
 
Saturday work activities will vary as progress continues this summer and fall. Below is a list of current 
activities that you might see on Saturdays: 
 

 Connection of the underground storage tank to above-ground facility operations. 

 Installation of the 5-foot-wide sewer pipe along the southeast side of Beach Dr. S.W. 

 Shoring work associated with the 5-foot sewer pipe installation. Increased noise and vibration 
can be expected at times during shoring work.  

 Mechanical and electrical work inside the facility building. 
 
Thank you for your continued patience during construction. Please contact the project hotline: 206-
205-9186 with any questions or concerns.  

 

http://kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/Seattle/MurrayCSOStorage.aspx

